
 

 

 

 

 

 

22nd May 2025  

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

We are writing to you with a request to help create a safe and healthy 

learning environment for all our students, particularly children whose immune 

systems are compromised, making them vulnerable to infections. We kindly 

ask that you inform school if anyone in your household is currently suffering 

with Measles, Chicken Pox, Hand Foot and Mouth, Scarlett Fever or Slapped 

Cheek Syndrome. Thank you for your understanding and cooperation in this 

important matter. We appreciate your support in helping keep everyone 

safe.  

 

Kind regards 

 

Miss Duffy  

Office Manager & PA to the Headteacher 


